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10/4/2025 

Dear Partner, 

On the morning of April 7th, the T4N Maersk Campbell on our her 507W/514E performed 

a "cut and run" in Rijeka due to operation reasons. This means a vessel departs the port 

earlier than scheduled. As a result, some units destined for Budapest CY remained on board. 

 

If your container was affected by this cut and run, please note that the estimated time of 

arrival (ETA) at the port has been postponed. 

 

For those who have subscribed to transport plan updates, you should have already received 

this update. If you haven't subscribed yet, please visit the link below 

 

https://www.maersk.com/subscriptions/ 

 

Additionally, you will be notified by your Hungarian CX agent separately if you cargo has been 

delayed due to this. Alternatively, you can check the transport plan on our tracking site using 

the link below: 

 

https://www.maersk.com/tracking/ 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

 

In case of any questions do not hesitate to reach your local Customer Experience Agent.  

 

Sincerely, 

Maersk Hungary  

 

https://www.maersk.com/subscriptions/
https://www.maersk.com/tracking/

